
Media Advisory 

 

Thursday, 29 February 2024 

 

KZN PREMIER NOMUSA DUBE-NCUBE TO HONOUR FIRST SOPA 

COMMITMENTS BY AWARDING 4000 UNEMPLOYED BENEFICARIES 

LEARNERS’ AND DRIVERS’ LICENCE SUPPORT 

 
One day after presenting her State of the Province Address, the KwaZulu-Natal 

Premier Nomusa Dube -Ncube will honour her first commitment by awarding 
learners’ and drivers’ licence support to more than 4 000 unemployed citizens of 
the province. 

 
This bold intervention was announced by Premier Dube-Ncube during her State of 

the Province Address and will be fulfilled when she engages the beneficiaries of the 
Thuthuka Driver Training Programme. The 4 000 beneficiaries were selected from 
all districts in the province and will be supported financially by the provincial 

government to get learners and drivers licences. 
 

The programme is part of supporting and skilling the unemployed to prepare them 
for the job market and forms part of government’s broader campaign of S’thesha 

Waya Waya. S'thesha Waya Waya seeks to create jobs and open opportunities for 
the unemployed citizens. 
 

Premier Dube-Ncube will be supported by the MEC for Transport, Community Safety 
and Liaison, Sipho Hlomuka, various stakeholders including the driving school 

industry in the province. 
 
DETAILS FOR THE LAUNCH OF THE THUTHUKA DRIVER TRAINING ARE AS 

FOLLOWS: 
 

Date:  01 March 2024 (Friday) 
Time:  10h30 

Venue: Durban Exhibition Centre 
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